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Researchers from the University of Auckland 

Faculty of Education and Social Work are currently recruiting 
First-Year Undergraduates to participate in research about

your transition to university.

What does this involve?
A short 15 - 20 minutes online questionnaire about 
your experiences at university and a 5-minute
follow-up online questionnaire next year.

What are the benefits?
A chance to win a $100 Westfield Voucher 
upon completion of the first questionnaire.

Another chance to win a $300 Westfield Voucher
upon completion of the second questionnaire.

Scan QR code on your smart phone
to be taken directly to the online survey. 

Online survey link:
OR

For more information, please contact:
Michael Kho

michael.kho@auckland.ac.nz
School of Counselling, Human Services and Social Work

Approved by the University of Auckland Human Participants Ethics Committee
on August 15th, 2019 for three years. Reference Number 023420. 

https://auckland.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3ZOPMCGztsPnnUx


